IN REPLY REFER TO:

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
Sacramento Area Office
2550 Fair Oaks Boulevard
Sacramento, California 95825

JAN 14 1965

Mr. Joseph A, Davis
Box 577
Cambria, California 93428

Dear Mr, Davis:

A copy of your letter of October 27, 1964, written on behalf of
Arthur Beal, and a copy of Mr. Richard M., Balsigner's January 7,
1965 letter to you have been received in this office,

We are unable to find any record of Arthur Beal or Beale in our
files, However, we are asking our Hoopa Area Field Office to
also check their records. Because of the present situation in
that area (Hoopa and Happy Camp), it may be a little time before
we receive a reply., In the meantime, if Mr, Beal could furnish
us with any other information he may have, such as names of his
parents, brothers and sisters, and aunts and uncles, if any, it
might be helpful in identifying Mr, Beal from the records,

Sincerely yours, .,

Ten Broeck Williamson
Area Tribal Operations Officer



